
Sri Guru Harkrishan Public School, Alwar 
============================================================ 

                                                                                                                           Dated : 22-11-2019  
Circular 

Dear Parent, 
A meeting chaired by the Principal and the faculties is arranged for the Parent and the 

students on Tuesday 26th November 2019 at 12:00 Noon.  
This is to discuss in detail regarding your ward for his / her better performance in the 

Board exams as well as your value suggestions for the students in general and your ward in 
specific, at this crucial juncture of time for them. Secondly I also feel that students are under 
tremendous exam pressure / fear which can be addressed to minimize in your presence as the 
child feels safe and secure when he / she is in the lap of parent and teacher. So these necessities 
your presence for the meeting. 

I understand that you might have a busy schedule; still your presence in the meeting will 
be helpful for your ward as well as the team of teachers shall be motivated by your presence 
and viable suggestions.  

First Pre-Board exam is planned and tentative subject wise date conveyed to the students 
by concerned teachers, your support and supervision at home will certainly help the child score 
high grades. Copy to notice board. 

Venue for meeting – Multi Purpose Hall.  
You are once again requested to be seated by 11:45 am.    
 
 

 (Dr. Anup Kr. Yadav) 
                              Principal 
 


